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For presentation at the FIA AGM 4th December 2018 

 
Financial performance for 2017/2018 showed a profit of £15,748 – an increase of £13,432 on last 
year. 
 
Total revenue was over £88, 803, an increase of £4,561. 
 
Operating costs were reduced by £8,871. 
 
The audited accounts matched the monthly FIA management accounts. Once again the Treasurer 
takes this opportunity to thank Margaret MacFarlane for her professional recording of the monthly 
financial performance. 
 
Overall, the year was a financial success and the surplus has gone into our reserves. 
 
Alan Bullen 
FIA Treasurer 


